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Wednesday, April 25, 2018

To All Parents of Heritage Glendale students,  

We will be closed Thursday, April 26th and Friday, April 27th. As you are probably aware, there are Arizona 
teachers supporting today’s Red for Ed teacher walkout; and, in the face of the work stoppage in some 
areas, please be aware that for each day we may be closed, we will make up a day at the end of the year.

There are still unanswered questions that may cause some concern but the commitment we have always 
had at ACS is to the provision of a healthy, safe and productive learning environment, acting as good 
stewards of this community’s investments. Further, a second priority is timely communication. Arizona 
Charter Schools will continue to use its emergency notification system, its website, school websites, phone 
calls with district officials and verified district and school social media accounts to best get information 
out. 

As you know, being a charter school, we cannot use our resources to influence elections or political 
discussion. However, if we have too few staff members to safely hold school, we may be forced to close 
schools for a specific day. If the closures last longer than a day, daily communication will continue to 
be provided.  Again, as we noted in previous messages, please consider that you may want to arrange 
alternative daycare plans. 

We are planning for all potential scenarios in order to minimize any disruption to your child’s education. 
As always, future plans will be developed with student well-being and safety as our continued top priority!

Please let me know if you have any questions or want to talk about this further.  

Thank you for your dedication to our students and community. 

Sincerely,

Jackie Trujillo
Superintendent
La Paloma/Heritage/Liberty
(520) 545-0575


